
Popeye pizza and 
potato salad 

AUSTRALIA CLASS 
We have been very busy in Art this 
week. First, we bent wire into abstract 
shapes and attached it to a foam base. 
We needed to be creative and use our 
imagination. Next, we cut coloured card 
and added it to the wire sculpture. We 
used different strategies to develop and 
construct our finished sculptures. We 
stayed safe by wearing safety goggles 
throughout the process. Here are some 
of our sculptures: 
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Next week, we are marking Deaf Awareness Week; a celebration of our children within the Centre for the 
Deaf and of how inclusive we are at Rushey Green. It’s an opportunity to learn more about the Deaf commu-
nity and to enjoy some fun activities as well as making sure we become more Deaf aware in our everyday 
lives in school. We have lots of activities planned including a competition, BSL signed stories, a police visit 
and even a Hearing Dog!  

School is closed on Monday, 3rd May for Bank Holiday 

LUNCH MENU 
We are happy to share what our children have been eating this 

week: 
 

Beef/vegetarian tacos, 
spinach salad  & cheese 

Cauliflower mac and 
cheese with crispy onions 



CHINA CLASS ‘I CAN’ COLLAGE 

KS2 SCHOOL ORCHESTRA 
Orchestra for KS2 will be starting on Wednesday. 
 
If your KS2 child learns the following instruments outside of school and would like to join, please contact 
the School Office: Violin, Cello, Flute, Clarinet, Oboe, Trumpet, Horn, Trombone, Tuba.   
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to include Piano or Drums at this time. 

TURKEY CLASS 
This week in Maths the children  have been looking at grouping and 
arrays. Children created their own arrays and included a number sen-
tence to go with it.  We even used lots of everyday objects to create 
equal groups.  
 
In English we have looked at instructions and how to 

follow and write our own set of instructions. We learnt all about 
imperative verbs.  We have also been looking at an interesting 
book called “How to Find Gold”.   Children then created their own 
instructions on how to make a sandwich. 
 
In History we have been looking at Queen Vic-
toria and Queen Elizabeth. The children learnt 
some cool facts about both of these amazing 

women but we also learnt about their similarities and differences. 


